
June 10, 1976 

Mr. Ian MacKenzie, 
President, 
A.U.C.E. Local 1, 
University of British Columbia. 

Dear Ian: 

Department of Geophysics. & Astronomy, 
University of British Columbia. 

ILE COP 

As we consider Frances Wasserlein one of the most effective members of the 
Union Executive, we would like, at this time, to reaffirm our faith in 
her as Treasurer, and as a loyal member of A.U . C.E. Local 1. 

Sincerely, 

{) 
YtJ ,;--JY/ ,t,1 <' ~A --~ 

Donna Cameron 
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Lilian Beames 

o anne Rumley 
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cc: Frances Wasserlein 
A.U.C.E. Local 1 Executive 


